
BATH BNAI BR1TH 
opens rrs SEASON

First Meeting of the Fall Held 
Wednesday EveniWig at the 

Synagogoe

The first meeting of the Bath Bltai 
Brlth auxiliary of the season was hakl 
Wednesday of last we- in Beth Israel 
Synagogue. MHs Dorcrthy Rubin, presi­
dent, presided and reports of the sec- 
I'ettay and treasurer were read. It was 
fvoted to change the date of meetings 
from the third Thunxlay of each month 
to the second Monday. Mias Eveiyn 
Fetlock, secretary, was appointed a 
committee to purchase Auxiliary pins.

Mrs. Isadora Singer, chairman of the 
program ccun^mttee, submitted an out­
line of the year’s program. September 
wm include a book review, October a 
B’nai Brith speaker; Nov. 2 one act 
play; December, fireside discussion; 
January. Prof. Quie contest; February, 
study of the Jewish situation; March, 
book review; April, musical; May, fire­
side discussion; June, convention re­
port.

Mrs. Harold Rubin read historical 
articles of interest on the Jewish holi­
days of Rosh Hoshana, the New Year, 
and Yom Klppur, the Fast day. The 
Misses SVelyn JPetlodk and Ada Y. 
OreenblaU were appointed to prepare a 
set of by-laws for the Auxtitary ready 
for the October meeting. A penny coi- 

| lection for the flower fund was taken.
The prc-Tram of the evening con­

sisted of a review of Thornton Wilder's 
play, “Our Town.” by Miss Ada Y. 
Oreenblatt^. Guests at the meeting were 
Miss Frances Gordon of Roxbury, 
Mass., Miss Louise Miller of Boston and 
Mrs. Arthur Miller of Bath.


